
From: Becker, Derrec <DBecker@emd.sc.gov>
To: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov
Date: 10/9/2015 10:50:47 AM

Subject: Governor Calls

Georgetown County has been a part of 19 conference calls with Governor over the last nine days and 
will be a part of a 20th call this afternoon. 

Additionally, the Georgetown County Administrator, Sel Hemingway, says that he or his staff have 
spoke with the Governor and her staff at least five times yesterday alone. 

Derrec Becker
Public Information Coordinator
South Carolina Emergency Management Division
Mobile: 803.530.2193 | Office: 803.737.8500
Online: scemd.org  |  Social: @SCEMD
Skype: SCEmergency
 
"South Carolina's emergency management program minimizes loss of life and property damage from 
all-hazard events."
 
 
 
All e-mail correspondence to and from this address may be subject to public disclosure under the 
South Carolina Freedom of Information Act (FOIA). This correspondence is intended exclusively for 
the individual or entity to which it is addressed and may contain information that is proprietary, 
privileged, confidential or otherwise legally exempt from disclosure.
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